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Spring 2

• This is the fourth of our newsletters for 
the year.  There will be a newsletter 
each half term.

• All of our past newsletters are available 
on the website.

• In between the newsletters, information 
will be shared by email, through the 
app, and on the noticeboards by the 
entrances to the school.



Dates for the Diary 
• 28th March – Last day of term

• 15th April – Back to school

• 6th May – School closed for Bank Holiday

• 8th May – Y3 visit to Creswell Crags

• 23rd May – Last day of term

• 3rd June – Back to school



End of year –
Sheffield Topic!

For the last week of the year, all children will spend their lessons with their 
next teacher.

For the whole week, they will learn about different parts of Sheffield's 
history, including about different Sheffield artists, so that all children learn 
about the community they live in.

This will be a chance for all children to get to know their teachers before the 
summer holiday, as well as spending time on one of our favourite topics.

Please make sure that any holidays are not booked until after 23rd July.



Parents’ coffee mornings
We continue to have a series of coffee mornings in which we will share a 
variety of information with parents.  

This term we will have 2 Parental Focus meetings, where the topic will be 
chosen by parents.  If you have any ideas for these meetings, please 
follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/dnZkXTf4w0

• Monday 22nd April – Y6 SATs information

• Monday 29th April – Parental Focus

• Monday 20th May – Local Community

These will be in the Main Hall 8.30-9.30.  All parents are welcome.

https://forms.office.com/e/dnZkXTf4w0


Astrea Choral Concert This term our school choir performed 
at the first ever Astrea Choral Concert 
at Astrea Academy Sheffield secondary 
school.

They performed a set of songs with all 
the other choirs, and then performed a 
song of their own – Poor Wayfaring 
Stranger.  A video of this performance 
can be found on our website –
astreabyronwood.org/astrea-choir-
concert-2024

Well done to all our performers!

http://www.astreabyronwood.org/astrea-choir-concert-2024


Educational Visits
Our children have been on a number of visits this half term.  Here are 
just a couple of highlights: 

Year 3 –
Weston Park Museum, 
Anglo-Saxon workshop

Year 5 –
Magna Science Centre



Easter RE Day
This half term, we have been learning all about the importance of Easter in 
Christianity.  We would like to share some of the children’s work with you.  If you 
are celebrating Easter during the holidays, we hope that you enjoy the festival.













Litter

• Unfortunately, we have again received some 
complaints from local residents about litter in 
the area.  Sadly, they have seen children from 
our school dropping food wrappers as they 
are walking home with their parents, and 
when playing out.

• In assembly, we have reminded the children 
about the importance of respect for their 
community and the area where they live.

• Please share the same message with them at 
home.



Appropriate clothes

As the days begin to get warmer, please make sure your children are 
appropriately dressed:

• Check the weather forecast – even a sunny day                                        
can change

• Waterproof cagoule

• If it is raining – waterproof boots/shoes
(children can change their shoes at school)

In Spring, children often take coats and jumpers off when they got 
warm.  Please make sure every item has the child’s name in.



Eid Mubarak

If you are celebrating Eid al 
Fitr during the holidays, all the 
staff at Byron Wood wish you 
a peaceful end to Ramadan 
and hope you enjoy the 
festival.



School day

• 8.20am - Gates open (Breakfast club from 8am – 8.20am)

• 8.30am – Children will be greeted by staff and taken into school

• 8.45am – Gates close and children will need to enter by the office

(Please ensure that your child/ren are at the correct door before 8.45am)

• 3.15pm – School finishes (afternoon Nursery finishes at 3.10pm)

It is vital that every child is in school on time.  They practise their 
reading skills from the moment they arrive in class, and missing lesson 
time makes it incredibly difficult for children to catch up.



School term dates

• These are the dates for this 
school year 2023-24.

• Please arrange appointments 
and holidays for days when the 
school is closed.







PE days

• Y1 – Mondays and Wednesdays

• Y2 – Wednesdays and Fridays

• Y3 – Thursdays and Fridays (swimming)

• Y4 – Tuesdays and Fridays

• Y5 – Tuesdays and Wednesdays

• Y6 – Mondays and Thursdays



Contact

You can contact school in the following ways: 

• Phone – 0114 272 3624

• Email – enquires@astreabyronwood.org

• Astrea App

• Don’t forget to follow us on twitter @BWA_Sheffield

Have a wonderful holiday!

mailto:enquires@astreabyronwood.org

